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December 2023 

WELCOME FROM THE CHAIR OF GOVERNORS 

Dear Parents and Friends, 

I hope you and your children have enjoyed the autumn term. This is my third year as Chair of the 
Governing Body and I am looking forward working with our strong school leadership team in Hannah 
Tebb, Karen Black and Anna Mancari-Rees. 

The role of our Governing Body 

I wanted to share more information with you regarding our Governing Body. It is our role to ensure 
that we strive for academic excellence and we nourish our children’s spiritual, emotional and 
educational development. We are responsible for: 

1. Ensuring clarity of vision, ethos and strategic direction. 

2. Holding school leaders to account for the educational performance of the organisation and its 
pupils, and the performance management of staff. 

3. Overseeing the financial performance of the organisation making sure its money is well spent. 

As Governors, we consider our most important role to be the safety, welfare and education of our 
pupils. You can find out more about what we do on the school website https://staloysius.net. 

Our priorities for this year include: 

1. Improving school admission levels by raising awareness of our school. 

2. Monitoring the implementation and impact of progression of knowledge and skills in all areas of 
the curriculum for all learners. 

3. Increased engagement with our community to improve education and pupil experience.  

4. A review of our premises to identify areas for improvement together with a focus on road safety 
outside our school.  

School Buildings Fund 

As a voluntary aided school whose buildings are owned by the Catholic Archdiocese of Birmingham, 
the school always has to pay at least 10% of the costs of any building work.  Once we have found the 
10%, the rest will usually be matched by 90% from Diocesan capital funds or Local Authority grants. 
We often cannot plan for urgent work so we have a fundraising building fund to help raise this 10%. If 
you can help to contribute on a regular basis, please complete the accompanying standing order form. 
Even £10 a month can help us to fill the gap in our funding.  

We are always keen to hear seek the views of parents so if you wish to contact me directly, please 
email me on paulineb@st-aloysius.oxon.sch.uk and I look forward to meeting as many of you as 
possible throughout the school year. 

Yours sincerely 

Pauline Broadway 
Chair of Governors 
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